
                                 PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

 

Dated: October 2016  

Circular No.: SRWS/Admin/007/2016 

Classes: - All Classes                                                              

Subject: Social Initiative                                                              

Dear Parents, 

 

We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give. When we give, we reap 

the joy of seeing a bright smile, laughter and gratitude for life. 

DAAN UTSAV- The Joy of Giving Week is a festival of philanthropy that aims to become a part of 

the Indian ethos, with the Week being celebrated every year covering Gandhi Jayanti by engaging 

people through ‘acts of giving’- money, time, resources and skills spanning the corporate, NGO and 

government sectors, schools, colleges and the general public. So let us celebrate The Joy of 

Giving. 

The following things can be donated: 

• Clothes– In usable condition 

• Stationery and Toys – New or old stationery / toys in good condition. 

• Recycle Knowledge – New or old books in good condition. 

The collected items would be donated to Goonj, an NGO that was started by Mr Anshu Gupta 

(Winner of Magsaysay Award 2015) and has a network in the rural areas of many states of India. 

You can visit www.goonj.org  to know more about the organization. You are requested to kindly 

send in your donations to the school at the earliest. 

 

 

Regards 

Sudha Sadangi 

Head of School 


